
Mid Year Reporting

Tēnā koutou katoa 

This year we have made some changes to our Mid Year summary report. 
The report is designed to be a prompt for the Mid Year Parent-Teacher 
interviews. The classroom teachers are looking forward to meeting with you to talk about the 
progress your child is making. 

The report indicates the level where students are achieving in relation to the curriculum level 
expectations for their year level in the areas of Reading, Writing and Mathematics. These levels 
are based on students’ current achievement. 

In the example below a Year 2 child should be working within Level 1 of the curriculum. Based 
on a range of assessment tools and the teacher’s knowledge of their achievement the child 
would be considered to be working at the appropriate level for their year level. 

In the example below a Year 2 child should be working within Level 1 of the curriculum. Based 
on a range of assessment tools and the teacher’s knowledge of their achievement the child 
would be considered to be working slightly above the appropriate level for their year level. 

Also included in the Mid Year Summary report is a general comment which discusses in broad 
terms how your child is working in class and how they are interacting with their peers.  

If you have any feedback regarding this Mid Year summary report, please contact me on 
zacmills@redwood.school.nz 

Ngā mihi 

Zac Mills 
Principal

READING

YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 YEAR 7 YEAR 8

LEVEL 1 LEVEL 2 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4

MATHEMATICS

YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 YEAR 7 YEAR 8

LEVEL 1 LEVEL 2 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4


